
[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[School Name]  

[Date]  

Dear [Parent's Name],  

 Hello Wonderful Parents!  

I hope this letter finds you and your little ones hopping with joy! This 

week in our kindergarten class, we have been exploring [Theme/Topic], and 

the kids are doing a fantastic job!  

 Here's a sneak peek at what we're learning:  

- [Activity 1: Description]  

- [Activity 2: Description]  

- [Activity 3: Description]  

We would love to see [any specific activity, project, or item related to 

the theme, e.g., "your child's art project at home" or "family photos 

related to our theme"]. Feel free to share these during our class sharing 

time!  

 Don't forget, on [Date], we'll have [Event/Activity], and we need your 

support! Please bring [Items Needed].  

Thank you for being such a fantastic part of our classroom family! If you 

have any questions, please feel free to reach out!  

Wishing you a week full of smiles and sparkles!  

Warmly,  

[Your Name]  

[Contact Information] 


